
 
Pdiaz  (Wed, 21 Oct 2020 at 7:04 AM) 
 
To:"'PDC Support'" pdc@pdc.wa.gov 
 
Good Morning Tabitha, 
  
I did not mean to put this response off until the last second.  I got busy and had an “uh-oh” moment 
this am when I realized it was the 21st and my last day to respond.  
  
I reviewed the complaint, though much of it is irrelevant and frivolous as there have been no 
unreported contributions.  I went ahead and registered as a committee as the purpose of the non 
profit is to help get common sense leaders elected.. 
  
I apologize for my ignorance in this matter. 
  
Let me know if you need anything else from me. 
  
Peter 
 


